
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Dates for your diary… 
Tuesday 22nd July 

End of the Summer Term 
Reading challenge-every Wednesday in the school 

summer holiday from 30th July.  
10-11am 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 
Back to school 

Friday 5th September 
Welcome to Year 1 meeting @ 2.30pm 

Thursday 11th September 
Welcome to Year 2 meeting @ 9.00am 

Friday 12th September 
Welcome to Reception meeting @ 2.30pm 

Friday 3rd October 
School Photos 

Monday 10th November 
Parents evening 

Thursday 20th November 
Parents evening 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 

                       Nursery-           94.7% 

                       Pearl Class-       100% 

                      Ruby Class-        95% 

                      Diamond Class-  100% 

                      Sapphire Class-   95% 

                      Emerald Class-    98.2% 

                     Topaz Class-       100% 

Our school target is 95%. Well done to Ruby, Sapphire 

and Emerald for achieving over 95%.  

Pearl, Diamond and Topaz all achieved an amazing 100% 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher’s award: 

Nursery: Dhavid 

Reception: Basil and Marnie-Blu  

Year 1: Chester and Harmoni 

Year 2: Layla-Mai and Delilah 

Staff: Mrs Jones  

                             Well done!  
 

Maths Whizz  

Winning class this week: Sapphire Class 

Special shout out to…. Nell, Talia, Nuvee and 

Amelia-Mae 

 

Optional events arranged by our Fundraising 

team… 

Saturday 4th October 

Colour Run 

Can you help? 
We would love people to join our fundraising team, please 

do let us know if you are able to help in anyway. 

 
 

               

 

The disco was fantastic- thank you to all of our 

families for supporting this. We managed to 

raise £530.46. This will be used to purchase 

resources for classrooms.  

 

 

The gemstones water party special event was a great 

success. Look out for the next special event which will be an 

icecream party. 

A huge well done to the 4 children that achieved 100% 

attendance for the full academic year, they have been 

presented with a golden star badge to wear on their school 

jumper/cardigan. James B-P, Scarlett.C, Savannah and 

Emilia. 

A big shout out to Miss Titmarsh, Mr Brooks, Miss Reeve and 

Mrs Brooks who received a 100% gold star badge too! 
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